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Dear Professor Pons: 

September 1, 1988 

I am writing to acknowledge the receipt of your proposal, "The Behavior of 

Electrochemically Compressed Hydrogen and Deuterium." The proposal will be 

sent out for reviews and I will contact you again as soon as our evaluation 

process is completed. 
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Ryszard Gajewski, Director 
Division of Advanced Energy Projects 
Office of Basic Energy Sciences, ER-16 
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